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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

We had a pretty good free give away at the church where we put up a 24 foot by

40 foot canopy.  They had a lot of clothes hanging under the canopy for people

to look at and take.  They also had plenty of room to set up tables for items to

be displayed on.  They reported that at least 150 people showed up for the give

away, and they got rid of a lot of clothes and other items.  We tried out a new

type of tie down anchors ropes for the canopy that worked great.  Now I need to

make some more tie down ropes to have them ready to be used on a 24 foot by 80

foot canopy set up for a Halloween party at another church on October 31st.

The Wood County Emergency Communications group has one more Cross Country race

event to provide communications for, and it's this coming Thursday, the 20th.

After this event, and the set up of the canopy on the 31st, all of their normal

activities should be done for the year.  Most of their activities will start

back up about April next year.

This summer wasn't very good for doing tower work with rain about every day, and

several things needed to be done.  Maybe next summer we can get some of the

DAREN stations back in operation.  I would like to know if anyone is thinking

about installing DAREN stations on the system.  We have lost several stations

and need to get some put back on the air.  If you need any help or information

let me know.

There were 40 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Conard

Richardson, WV8JCR, who has been participating in the net since January 20,

2018, has completed 100 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.  Lisa

Hendershot, KB8UER, needs only one more check-in to make 1450.  Even though I've

been the Net Control Station for most of the life of the DAREN system, I have

had 1550 nets that I've participated in.
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